
 

 

Inconsiderate and Dangerous Parking 

 
 

It has been brought to the attention of the Parish Council, that 
commercial vehicles, vans and cars are been parked inconsiderately 

on pavements and dangerously near to corners or junctions. 
 
 

Residents and councillors are concerned as there have been some 
‘near misses’ and it is causing a serious risk to children and parents 
having to walk in the road to pass vehicles parked on the pavement. 

 
 

The Highway Code - Rule 240 - You Should Not Park  
On the pavement as it can obstruct and seriously inconvenience 

pedestrians, people in wheelchairs or with visual impairments and 
people with prams or pushchairs. 

 
The Highway Code - Rule 244 - You Should Not Park 
Opposite or within 10 metres of a junction or bend. 

 
 

The roads and access ways serving the Bellway / Wilson Homes are 
subject to a restrictive parking covenant that does not permit certain 

classes of vehicles to park in / on these areas. 
 
 

We ask all residents to comply with the Highway Code, and 

Covenants that may apply, so that no further action is necessary. 


